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For Meritorious Service 
 

Courtney values her friends and family and   will go above and beyond to be of service.  
She is a devoted mom and has shared her love of bowling with her children. She is 
committed to her bowling family and is the first person that many go to with questions 
and requests for help.  

She started bowling early and continued to bowl as a youth. She participated in high 
school bowling until graduation, winning several scholarships.  

Moving to Virginia in 1999, she started working for AMF in 2001. Serving as Director for 
several years when the GFUSBCA was established, she became the Association Manager 
in 2014. She has worked as a League Secretary for Wednesday Frenzy, and Committee 
Chair and Member on multiple GFUSBCA committees.  Courtney is a passionate 
advocate for special needs and youth bowling.  

She works tirelessly as an organizer and volunteer for every tournament. Even as she 
has struggled with medical issues, she is always present with a personal greeting and a 
smile for all, not letting anything get in the way of her commitments. It is her devotion 
to the bowling community that helped us return to normalcy after the Covid shutdown. 

Courtney represents our association at the State level, becoming a Director of the 
Virginia State USBC in 2021. She volunteers herself wherever there is need for service 
that grows our community and supports our membership.  


